
Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock. 
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV) 

 
 

Headteacher: Mr Gavin Beetham 
 Desford Road 

  Thurlaston 
                                                    Leicester 

4th November 2022                      LE9 7TE 
Telephone: 01455 888243 

      email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 
                              website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Our Football Team played very well at the Danone Small School’s Cup last Friday. They were delighted to win 
one of their matches and were rewarded for their sportsmanship by being awarded the Spirit or the Games 
Award. Another match is planned against Greenfield Primary School on 14th November 2022. 
 
The Finance Committee of the Governing Body met last night and amongst other things discussed “Before and 
After School” arrangements. There are some options going forward which they believe are workable. Next 
week there will be a Full Governing Body meeting and a steer will be decided at that to work out solutions for 
when Mrs Marshall decides to retire. Please be assured that there will be s good solution going forward. 
 
Year 5 pupils have all received playground leader training from Learning South Leicestershire School Sports 
Partnership. They had an enjoyable morning and have lots of activities to roll out with the rest of the school. 
 
Please can I remind you that Thursday is the last day to bring in any filled Shoeboxes that you wish to send to 
children in poverty abroad through Blytheswood Trust. 
 
Year 5 pupils will be presenting their Open the Book Assembly on Thursday at 10:25 prompt. Parents of 
children taking part are welcome to join us if they are able. Please check directly with your child if they have 
chosen to take part. 
 
The guitar teacher has informed school that he needs to move his lessons next week from Wednesday to 
Friday. If your child has lessons with him please ensure they bring their guitar on the correct day. 
 
Reminders:-  

 School lunches should be paid for in advance.  
 Please send any money for various items into school in named envelopes with the reason for it written 

clearly on the outside. Separating the money for each item would be helpful. 
 Children should be class ready to learn by registration at 8:55am. 
 If you do not wish your child to have the flu vaccination please inform the office in writing (or by email) 

and we will ensure they are not taken across to the room. (9th December) 
 Please park sensibly. 

 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
Gavin Beetham 


